
From: Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Date: 3/21/2016 6:08:47 PM

Subject: Re: FW: Estonia_South Carolina_Bilateral RD Agreement_FINAL.rtf

Yes, I did late last week. She was concerned with the SCRA component, given all that was going on, 
but should be ok since they've been removed. She just asked Josh to review. Will forward to him but 
wanted to get your thoughts and any suggested changes first. 
 

Sent from Outlook Mobile

On Mon, Mar 21, 2016 at 2:16 PM -0700, "Pisarik, Holly" <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Beth, Have you briefed the Governor on this?
 
From: Manning, Karen [mailto:kmanning@sccommerce.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 2:02 PM
 
To: Webb, Beth; Pisarik, Holly
 
Cc: Graham, Ford; Thompson, Clarke; Manning, Karen
 
Subject: Estonia_South Carolina_Bilateral RD Agreement_FINAL.rtf
 
Beth/Holly—
 
Ford has asked that I send you the latest/greatest Estonia Agreement.
 
Other than some minor wordsmithing by the Estonia folks, the main changes are to reflect that SCRA is no longer in 
the picture and that the College of Charleston may step in and we have eliminated the provision that would require 
each party to notify the other when it’s internal procedures necessary for the agreement to become effective were 
complete.  (We never needed this.)
 
Given recent changes associated with SCRA, the Agreement will not be executed tonight, but instead sometime in 
April at a ceremony here or in Charleston.
 
KM
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